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Easter Egg Raffle

25th March 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to announce the return of the Easter Egg Raffle. The raffle will be drawn on the
last day of term (Friday 1st April) during assembly.  There are lots of wonderful Easter Eggs to be
won!

Tickets are only available to purchase on ParentPay, no cash will be accepted for this event. Once
payment has been received, your child’s name will be entered into the draw. You will not receive
printed tickets.  The pricing is £1 per entry.

Please support our school by buying tickets for the raffle. Money raised will go towards resources to
help us enhance your children’s experiences in school for years to come. This school year we have
been able to subsidise the Safer Internet Workshop and Anti-Bullying Workshop with previous
donations from our community.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Bolger
Business Leader for Finance and Facilities
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